
This year, the Season of Creation has 
chosen for its symbol, a tent. This sym-

bol was chosen to remind us of the 
openness of Abraham to strangers as 

told in the Book of  Genesis. Abraham 
welcomed three visitors to his home 

and because of his gracious welcome, 
great things happened. The tent serves 

as a reminder that the earth is our common home and that we 
have a responsibility to be a welcoming people to all who enter 

into our "tent." Abraham's tent would have been open on all 
sides, indicating that everyone was welcome to pass through his 

desert home. Today's creation activity may be to take a few 
minutes and ponder how one welcomes others into one's home 

space--whether this is a classroom space, a kitchen space or any 
other place one finds oneself during the day or evening. Most es-

pecially, welcome God into your tent and remember that in wel-

coming others, you may be entertaining angels!  
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